Gwinnett Senior Golden Games
Meeting Minutes
November 16, 2009

There was no Executive Meeting this morning so Bob started our General Meeting promptly at
10:00 a.m. He led us in prayer and the Pledge of Allegiance to our flag. The October meeting
minutes were read, approved and accepted. The treasurer gave his report. Our new balance is
$17,268 minus the $400 we will be donating to the Bethesda Senior Center. It is positive to see a
nice attendance at this meeting.

Today is the last day to sign up for a golf shirt. Bob made a motion to approve new golf shirts for
the venue managers and the board. Chris seconded the motion. All were in favor. So before you
leave today make sure you give Bob your size and color.

All venue managers were asked to make sure they knew the rules for their sport. You may make new
rules but you must live with them; and you must be able to explain them.

We will have some new sports however, they will be demonstration events this first year and no
medals will be given for them.

We also discussed the number of meetings we need each year. We really don’t need 10 meetings,
therefore, Bob made a motion to change the By-Laws from 10 meetings to 8 or 9 meetings (no
meeting in December) and to make an amendment to the By-Laws. Chris seconded it. All were in
favor of changing the number of meetings.

Eileen and Susie are finishing up the changes for our new booklet. If you have any changes to add,
please have them in by December 15th.

Bob announced that we have a new web-site. www.gwinnettseniorgoldengames.org added to the
present one. Please check it out for the latest information.

The dates of our 2010 senior games will be April 7th (opening day) to May 19th.(closing day)
Applications will be available after February 1, 2010.

Our next general meeting will be JANUARY 11, 2010. There wasn’t any other business to discuss
so Bob thanked everyone for coming, wished everyone a Very Happy Thanksgiving and made a

motion to adjourn the meeting. Helen seconded it.

Since we will not have a December meeting, we also would like to wish you a Merry Christmas and
a very Happy, Healthy and Prosperous New Year.

Sincerely,

Marie Hickman, Secretary



